
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

7th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This is a polite request not to send sweets or lollipops etc. in your children’s 
packed lunches.   
 
Sweets and lollipops can be a choking hazard at school. They are also very bad 
for children’s teeth which goes against what we promote when teaching them 
about healthy living. 
 
Obviously sweet treats are fine in moderation at your discretion at home, but 
sweets and lollipops are not suitable for school. 
 
Thank you very much for your support with this. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


